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Children in Need Friday 19th November 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

As I am sure you are all aware it is Children in Need on Friday 19th November. To help support and raise 
money for this worth-while cause Garlinge Primary are inviting children to dress up in their Pyjama’s or 
come to school in non-uniform with a voluntary donation.    
 

It is quite likely that the weather will be cold, so we would ask that you ensure your child has something 
warm to wear outside the classroom. 
 

Yours sincerely 
    
Mrs A Northrop & Mr S Cope 
 
 


